
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Sunday,	21	May	2017		
4:27:15	PM	
	
Dear	Friend	
I	am	writing	to	support	the	proposed	increase	in	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	
benchmark	to	14/6c	per	kWh.	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	energy	and	consider	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	
increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	for		electricity.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	regulated,	so	retailers	must	offer	it	as	a	minimum	to	
solar	energy	owners.	
	
It	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	taking	into	account	the	benefits	for	
the	environment	of	having	a	rooftop	solar	network.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
Celia	McGregor	
	
Celia	McGregor		

	
Postcode:	2777	
	
	




